
From: Denitsa Blagoeva  
Sent: 03 August 2023 15:56 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2023/2820/T 
 
Dear all, 
 
We strongly object to felling the two trees mentioned in this application. 
 
We've lived at 25A Swains Lane for 14 years, from where these trees are 
visible. Our conservation area is famed for being leafy and beautiful. These two 
trees are home to local birds, among which, blue tits, long tailed tits, finches, 
parakeets, robins, and at least one woodpecker. Like every other tree in the 
area they filter and recycle the air, offsetting traffic emissions on the busy Lane 
and Highgate road. 
 
Both trees appear to be healthy? Their branches don’t seem to be touching or 
putting any pressure against the adjacent roof. The trunk of one of them 
appears to be growing around the roof. We could not identify any cracks on 
the photos provided. 
 
 
Surely pruning these trees resolves exactly the problem presented in the 
application? 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Denitsa Blagoeva 
Georgi Marinov 
25A Swains Lane 
 


